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Date: Sat, 01 Dec 2001 12:19:07
Dear Mr. Awardi,

""U%  This is to confirm that Dr. D. Chowdhury and Mr. B. K. Roy will be arriving in the Andaman
Island on 03.12.2001 as planned and do the training for a day and then do the pilot testing and finalise
the schedule and possibly joined group for the first 2-3 days when they initiate the survey. As you have

& said they need to stay there from 15.12.2001 but if possible I would like them to come back two or three
days earlier because there was a very important meeting in Calcutta on street foods on 13.12.2001 and if
at least one of them could come back it will be a great help. However I have asked them to speak with
you when they arrive and Mr. B. K. Roy will inform you about it.

With warmest regards and I do hope the programme goes very well.
Indira Chakravarty
Director-Professor, Dean and Head
Department of Biochemistry & Nutrition
All India Institute of Hygiene and Public Health
110, Chittaranjan Avenue, Kolkata — 700 073, India
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